ARE YOU A TEACHER WHO WANTS TO LEARN MORE ABOUT CHINA?

What is the program?

Bringing China to Arkansas is a training program on Chinese culture provided to Arkansas secondary teachers through the Arkansas International Center at UALR.  The project is funded by The Freeman Foundation and includes a self-study program with books and materials provided by the program, a minimum of twenty hours of orientation sessions at UALR with expert presenters, followed by a three-week study trip to China, departing June 3-5, 2002.  

Who is eligible?  

Middle and secondary school social studies and humanities teachers from Arkansas. 

Who will be selected?

The selection committee will ensure that participants come from school districts of varying size that are racially and culturally diverse.   The applicant’s plan for dissemination of information gained from the program, both in their schools and communities will be an important factor in the selection process.  You MUST be in good shape to complete the trip around China.  The first activity of the program will be a fast three-mile hike that includes climbing steps.  If participants cannot complete this exercise, they will be replaced.  Special consideration will be given to teachers who will develop curriculum materials about China for use in their classrooms; network with colleagues, the Chinese community in Arkansas, and the schools they visit in China; and fill leadership roles in their schools and communities on learning about China.

What do you receive and what are your obligations?

All teachers will complete:

-a self-study program with books and materials provided by the program
-two intensive orientation weekends at UALR in the spring

-a three-week study tour of China (2002 trip theme: silk route and minority areas)

-pre-trip payment of a $500 matching contribution

-a five-page essay

-curriculum materials for their classrooms

-outreach activities of choice  

Other information.

The program pays for all expenses except the $500 matching contribution.  Each teacher will be required to submit a written plan for curriculum development and outreach activities at orientation.  The final essay and curriculum materials will be due on August 15.   The program will pay for dissemination costs up to the budget available; this could include travel to conferences, AV materials, room rental, local travel, handouts, and other appropriate costs.  

How do you apply?

The application deadline is October 15, 2001.  Fax (501-569-8347) or mail your signed and dated application form to:

Martha Morton, Director, China Program

Arkansas International Center, Stabler 304 

University of Arkansas at Little Rock

2801 So. University Ave.

Little Rock, AR 72204-1099

